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This is our month to contribute to our Wreath Sale!!    There is NO Meeting at All Saints 

Ways and Means 

2023 Annual Wreath Sale and Fund Raiser 

It’s hard to believe that November is suddenly here. Thanksgiving is in a few weeks 

and that means that it’s time for the Garden Club’s Annual Wreath Sale and Fund 

Raiser. Many of the ladies have already been working very hard so that we can all 

have another successful year.  

We will again this year be staging the wreaths at the Spider Web greenhouse #5 and 

conducting our public sale at the Wolfeboro Train Station. Parking at the green-

house will again be in the back so as to not block their customers. The parking can 

be accessed by using the driveway to the right of the office.  

• So mark your calendars to join us attaching hangers and bows at the 

greenhouse on Tuesday, November 14th, starting at 8:00 am and con-

tinuing until we are done.  

• We will need assistance unloading the truck,  

• Delivering large orders including Mountain View Nursing Home, Green Mountain 

Furniture, Ann Scott’s large order to her hanger, and the remaining wreaths to 

the train station as well.  

• Public sales begin on Wednesday, November 15th at 9:00 am to 4:00 

pm; thru Sunday, November 19;  or until we are sold-out.  

If you have already signed up to work with us – thank you very much. If not, feel 

free to join us as it will be busy and fun. Also, please remember to come by the train 

station to purchase a wreath for yourself  with a beautiful hand-made bow from our 

large assortment. We are hoping again for another great year and with your help we 

should be able to meet our goal. 

Thank you and have a great holiday season. 

Sharon Smith (908) 285-3116  sharonssmith@gmail.com 
Sue Kilroy (617) 320-8495  suemkilroy@gmail.com  

Designer : Sarah Hall  

Designer: Linda Siracusa 

Martie and I would like to thank Joyce Lake, Martie Lincoln, Sarah Hall, Deborah Long Smith and Linda Siracusa 
for the beautiful and unique  arrangements they contributed to our October exhibit at Wolfeboro Public Library.    
We really appreciate their efforts, and received lots of compliments about their work!   

Designer: Deborah Long Smith 

mailto:sharonssmith@gmail.com


Time to sign up for Sarah Hall’s Boxwood Tree Workshop in December 

If you would like to make a holiday boxwood tree Please sign and return this form AND 

A check for $40 , payable to  the Wolfeboro Garden Club and  

Kindly send to : 

Sarah Hall 

99 River Street 

Wolfeboro, NH 03894 

Phone 203-984-5005 

 

MEMBERS NAME_______________________________________ 

 

CONTACT INFO: 

CELL PHONE___________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL _________________________________________________  

WORKSHOP DEADLINE !!  

NOVEMBER 14, 2023 

Dearest Gardeners,  

 Two of our members are recovering from health issues.  

Please send a reminder that we are thinking of them.  

Ann Hardenberg, P.O. Box 1336, Wolfeboro, NH 03894 . 

Ann suffered a heart attack and is recovering at home. 

Inger Woerheide,  P.O. Box 1254, Wolfeboro, NH 03894 

Inger broke her hip and is recovering at home. 

December 12 

Boxwood  

Tree  

Workshop 

All Saints 

Church. 

Spectators  

Welcome! 


